PlanningAlias

From: Margaret Parsons

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 11:42 AM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 310 Hunt Rd.

| live on Tunner Dr. And walk by this area almost daily. | am concerned with the amount of vehicles for a 93 unit hotel
plus staff of 47, that will have to leave Hunt St onto Ryan Rd. (Without benefit of a light). A far better location would be
the big parking lot(s), beside the Superstore, where traffic would be funnelled through the light. Being new to the
community, | am woefully ignorant as to what considerations have been addressed to date so forgive me if this has
already been considered.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Margaret Parsons

Sent from my iPad



